
Dear Members of the Commission, 
 
Last night, the Port of Longview Commissioners turned down a request by Haven Energy to develop a 
propane export facility. If a comparatively small city with many more employment and economic 
challenges can have the courage and vision to turn down a very tempting offer, why can't we do the 
same?  Please say no to Pembina. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Craig Heverly 
4814 SE 30th Ave #131 
Portland, OR 97202  
Craig Heverly <heverlyjc@hevanet.com> 


